Katrina Shealy <KatrinaShealy@scsenate.gov>

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
9/30/2013 9:42:50 PM

FW: Hi Katrina--It's Linda Reavis-Tucker (Rachel's Mom)

Katherine, Is there anything we need to do to help with this. As we all know the Shrine organization does a lot for the
benefit of Children across the State of South Carolina and as in any organization the women are the backbone of
these groups. Thanks Katrina

From: reavislin@aol.com [mailto:reavislin@aol.com]

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2013 5:35 PM

To: Katrina Shealy

Subject: RE: Hi Katrina--1t's Linda Reavis-Tucker (Rachel's Mom)

Hi Katrina,
It was great to connect with you and Jimmy again at Mabry's birthday party!

| am sending you an e-mail in hopes that you can put in a good word for our organization with Gov.
Haley if needed.

This year Daughters of the Nile celebrate their 100th Year Anniversary. | am Queen this year of our
local Arabi Temple # 141 located in the Jamil Shrine Center.

We are asking Gov. Haley for a Daughters of the Nile Day on October 31, 2013. Please see e-mail
letter below sent to Gov. Haley by our Recorder. Any help that you could give us will certainly be
appreciated. Thank you, Linda

From: Beverly Harrison <bev148@bellsouth.net>

To: Linda Tucker <reavislin@aol.com>

Sent: Mon, Sep 30, 2013 4:21 pm

Subject: Fw: Daughters of the Nile Day - October 31, 2013

----- Forwarded Message -----

From: Beverly Harrison <bev148@bellsouth.net>

To: Gov Nikki Haley <nikkihaley@gov.sc.gov>

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2013 4:19 PM

Subject: Daughters of the Nile Day - October 31, 2013

Daughters of the Nile is an international fraternal organization for women that contributes $ 1.7M each year to
Shriners Hospitals for Children. Members also provide 150,000 volunteer hours at the hospitals. Donations of
books, toys, games and gift cards have an annual value of $ 900,000.

Daughters of the Nile has three temples here in South Carolina--Columbia, Greenville and Charleston. We
support the Shrine Hospital for Children in Greenville, South Carolina.

Arabi Temple No. 141, Columbia, S. C., will be welcoming Supreme Queen Margaret Ann Risk of Ft. Worth,
Texas, to Columbia on Thursday, October 31, 2013. She is making a "Love for the Children” Tour to 112 cities
across North America in a customized motor coach to raise awareness and money for our philanthropy.

IN HONOR OF DAUGHTERS OF THE NILE 100TH ANNIVERSARY, WE RESPECTFULLY REQUEST
GOVERNOR NIKKI HALEY DESIGNATE OCTOBER 31, 2013, AS DAUGHTERS OF THE NILE DAY IN
SOUTH CAROLINA.
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Please let me know if you need additional information to support this request. Our Daughters of the Nile

website is http://www.daughtersofthenile.com/.
My phone number is 803-781-5768.

Thank you for your consideration.

Beverly C. Harrison, PQ

Pr. Recorder
Arabi Temple No. 141
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